
From: Rebecca Pugh <Rebecca.Pugh@midsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 04 February 2022 14:16 
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Cc: Tom Clark <Tom.Clark@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Copy of Deeds for Observer Field, Cuckfield 

Dear Sam,   

I have attached above the conveyance from 21st July 1938 as referred to in the letter and a 
1932 conveyance. I apologise for the quality of the scan as you can see these are historical 
documents and the hard copies are not in the best condition.  

Please be aware that the land to the west and south of this land is showing as unregistered 
on the Land Registry so I am unable to provide Land Registry title or plan. I cannot locate 
any further documents that relate to the 1987 transfer apart from what I have sent to you 
previously.  

If there is anything else, please let me know.   

 

Kind regards,  

Rebecca Pugh 
Junior Estates Surveyor 
Corporate Estates & Facilities Business Unit 
Telephone:       01444 477403 
Switchboard:    01444 458166 
Rebecca.Pugh@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk  
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